
       COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 15 May 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

SOUTH GIPPSLAND JOBS EXPO

Are you looking for work? Need staff for your 
business?

The South Gippsland Jobs Expo gives 
employers and job seekers the opportunity 
to meet in person to discuss jobs available in 
the local area.

Book a stand to meet job seekers face-to-face 
or post a job on the job board.

The South Gippsland Job Expo will take place 
Thursday 2 May from 9.30am to 2.30pm at 
Leongatha Memorial Hall.

To register your attendance or post your jobs 
on the jobs board, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/jobsexpo

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/414 –Provision of Tree and Vegetation 
Maintenance Services
Tender closes 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 14 
May 2024.
RFT/405 – Collection, Transport and Disposal 
of Leachate from Koonwarra Landfill 
Tender closes 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 21 
May 2024.
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

2025 Kindergarten Registrations Open Soon
Registrations for three- and four-
year-old kindergarten in 2025 open 
on 1 May.

To register, simply head to Council’s 
website, complete the online 
registration form and nominate your 
top three kindergarten preferences.

To ensure an easy and fair process 
for all parents, Council operates 
the central registration system 
on behalf of all participating 
kindergartens across South 
Gippsland. 

Kindergarten is a unique play-
based learning environment that 
promotes learning and development 

through experimentation, trial 
and error, watching, listening 
and participating. It encourages 
confidence as well as independence, 
all while supporting cognitive 
development in early childhood. 
Don’t let your child miss out on the 
vital experience kindergarten has to 
offer. 

To be included in first-round offers, 
registrations must be received by 30 
June 2024.

To find out more, or to register, 
please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
kinder

The proposed 2024/25 Budget and Long Term 
Financial Plan are now available for community 
feedback.

There are a number of ways to provide your 
feedback including:

• Online Survey.

•  Written Submission.

• Facebook Q&A to be held on Wednesday 1 
May from 5.30pm to 6.30pm.

To have your say, please visit: 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Budget Feedback


